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Dear families, 

We would like to inform you that our school will have early closure on Wednesday 27th 

September 2023 due to the Year 6 Open Evening event which will take place from 3.30pm – 

6.30pm.   

On this day, school will end at 12.30pm allowing our staff to prepare for the Open Evening, 

where prospective parents and students will have the opportunity to learn more about our 

school. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this early closure may cause, and we appreciate your 

understanding and support as we showcase our school to potential new members of our 

community. 

Please let us know, if you have any questions office@ryecollege.co.uk 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr. D. Downes 

Headteacher 
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